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Resolution #130 
CALLING ON THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION TO SUPPORT THE POSITION OF 

PARENT COORDINATOR 
 
 

WHEREAS, the role of Parent Coordinator is insufficiently defined; and 
 
WHEREAS, the position of Parent Coordinator is a twelve-month position, working 
through both Spring and Summer Breaks; and 
 
WHEREAS, Parent Coordinators are often asked to engage in tasks outside of their 
purview; and 
 
WHEREAS, Parent Coordinators have not had a raise in over ten years; and 
 
WHEREAS, some Parent Coordinators have lost their offices, which are imperative 
for communicating with parents in private; and 
 
WHEREAS, Parent Coordinators do not receive reimbursement for travel expenses 
to and from workshops, professional development, meetings, etc., 
 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, The Community District Education Council for 
District 30 respectfully requests that the Department of Education revisit the role 
of Parent Coordinator, clearly define her/his responsibilities in a format shareable 
with principals, consider a salary increase, and reimbursement for job-related 
expenses. 
 
VOTED AND UNANIMOUSLY APPROVED:  June 18, 2018 
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